A TANAMAN TO THE PARTY OF THE P

National Institutes of Health National Cancer Institute Bethesda, Maryland 20892

Bldg. 37/6All

Tel: (301) 496-6007 FAX: (301) 402-1338

December 29, 1992

Professor Guy de The Institute Pasteur Epidemiology of Oncogenic Viruses 28, rue <u>du</u> Docteur Roux 75724 Paris Cedex 15 France

Dear Guy, ..

Regarding your letter of December 11, 1992. Everything is okay.

Regarding the future, I believe we could consider a few terminations, possibly Magrath and Jones. Do we need them? I see no high priority, and this could be

With warm regards and my best wishes for a Happy New Year.

Sincerely yours,

BZZ

Robert C. Gallo, M.D.

RCG: kap

P.S. Gover bosses a turd.